
May 18, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

Let me begin by saying thank you for your patience and understanding as we all worked through this 
new and very different type of teaching and learning this past quarter. It certainly was not an ideal 
situation, but I am proud of the work of our teachers and students during this time. 

Now that the school year is coming to an end, we will be holding return-to-campus days for each grade 
level in order to provide students with an opportunity to clean out lockers, return school supplies, and 
add closure to this school year. 

Students are asked to come to school in the following groups and on the following days/times if 
possible: 

 

Juniors   Tuesday, May 26 

8:00 – 9:00 a.m.   Homerooms 1101 & 1102 

9:00 – 10:00 a.m.  Homerooms 1103 & 1104 

10:00 – 11:00 a.m.  Homerooms 1105 & 1106 

11:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.  Homerooms 1107, 1108, & 1109 

 

Sophomores Wednesday, May 27 

8:00 – 9:00 a.m.   Homerooms 1001 & 1002 

9:00 – 10:00 a.m.  Homerooms 1003 & 1004 

10:00 – 11:00 a.m.  Homerooms 1005 & 1006 

11:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.  Homerooms 1007, 1008, & 1009 

 

Freshmen Thursday, May 28 

8:00 – 9:00 a.m.   Homerooms 901 & 902 

9:00 – 10:00 a.m.  Homerooms 903 & 904 

10:00 – 11:00 a.m.  Homerooms 905 & 906 

11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  Homerooms 907 & 908 

12:00 – 1:00 p.m.  Homerooms 909 & 910 



 

Pre-Freshmen Friday, May 29 

8:00 – 9:00 a.m.   Homerooms 801 & 802 

9:00 – 10:00 a.m.  Homerooms 803 & 804 

10:00 – 11:00 a.m.  Homerooms 805 & 806 

11:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.  Homerooms 807, 808, & 809 

 

These groups will allow us to maintain manageable numbers while observing social distancing protocols. 
Students are encouraged, but not required, to wear masks during this event. Students will line up in the 
parking lot and move to the courtyard and commons to return and pick up various items. Parking will be 
available in the Roussel parking lot.  

The following items should be returned on this day: 

 State Textbooks 

 Co-curricular uniforms and equipment (such as band, ROTC, athletics, etc.) 

 Library Books (and calculators from the library) 

 Printing fees 

 Unsold raffle tickets  

 

Students will also be able to pick up items such as 2019 yearbooks, Taylor awards, etc.  

Return-to-Campus Day is for students only. Only Jesuit students will be allowed to be on campus that 
day. Thank you for your assistance with this as we look to respect safe distancing throughout the 
process. 

Summer session will take place here on campus as originally scheduled. Those students who need to 
attend summer session will receive specific information regarding this once grades are finalized. 

Thank you again for everything you did to help make the best of this unfortunate situation, and please 
contact the principal’s office with any questions regarding return-to-campus days. 

 

Peter Kernion 
Principal 


